
Our new Denver Health Medical Plan 
(DHMP) provider portal will be available 
to you on November 8, 2021!

What does this mean? The new 
portal will be your go-to resource for 
managing benefits, eligibility, claims 
and authorizations for the health plan 
anytime, anyplace. This will allow for 
timely access to member information 
in a user-friendly environment. Direct 
messaging to the health plan, provider 
forms and information will be readily 
available. Learn more at the link below.

COMING SOON: 
OUR NEW DHMP 
PROVIDER PORTAL!

dhmpprovider.healthtrioconnect.com

https://dhmpprovider.healthtrioconnect.com/

